
Mikelle Morra 

From: Shah Reaz [shahreaz@skyhighcomm.com]

Sent: Thursday, November 29, 2007 12:56 PM

To: Mikelle Morra

Subject: RE: International Section 214 Application
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11/30/2007

Dear Mikelle, 
  
Good afternoon. Thank you for your email.  
  
We intend to initiate a business of trading wholesale international VoIP traffic using a soft switch in United States. We 
do not intend to trade any traffic of Cuba. This is also to clarify that I, Shah M Reaz is the 100% owner of SkyHigh 
Communications LLC. 
  
Thanks you for your cooperation. 
Regards, 
Shah M Reaz 
  
  
  
=================================== 
SkyHigh Communications LLC. 
2861 Themis Street 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63701 
+1 310 237 6787 
+44 20 7979 7649 
  
From: Mikelle Morra [mailto:Mikelle.Morra@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, November 29, 2007 11:39 PM 
To: shahreaz@skyhighcomm.com 
Subject: International Section 214 Application 
  
Good Afternoon, 
After reviewing your application for Skyhigh Communications LLC, ITC-214-20071101-00448, we need to 
confirm that you will be providing resale services (e)(2) only, to all points except Cuba?  Also, we need to 
know what percentage of ownership do you have in Skyhigh?  If you could please provide me with this 
information ASAP, we should be able to begin processing the application. 
  
Thank you, 
Mikelle Morra 
Mikelle.Morra@fcc.gov 
International Bureau/ Policy Division 
202-418-1480 


